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MEMBERS REQUESTED
TO HELP IN MOVING|

Members of the Outrigger Canoe
club have been requested to turn
out tomorrow to help in “the moving
of club property to the new site.
The call was issued by Sam Star-
ratt of the house committee.

The surfboard lockers and the
lockers in the men’s dressing rooms
are to be moved.




